
      

                               

 

 

 

 

Press Release 

5th Edition of the Islamic Conference of Youth and Sports Ministers 
(ICYSM) held from 7th to 9th September in Jeddah - Saudi Arabia 

 

Mrs. Latifa Elbouabdellaoui, Director General of the Islamic Centre for 
Development of Trade (ICDT) has participated in the 5th edition of the Islamic 
Conference of Youth and Sports Ministers which takes place from 7 to 9 September 
2022 in Jeddah, Saudi Arabia. 

During her participation in this event dedicated to the assessment of the actions to 
be undertaken in favor of the Youth of the Islamic World, Her Excellency the 
Director General emphasized the importance of focusing on the youth category as a 
real catalyst for the development of trade in the OIC member countries. 

Mrs. Elbouabdellaoui expressed ICDT's commitment to supporting 
entrepreneurship and empowerment of the youth of the OIC Member States 
through capacity-building actions and facilities for better positioning on the 
international markets and the internationalization of their SMEs. 


